
Opposition to Senate Bill 941. 
 
My name is Yong Burns, I am a naturalized United States citizen. I originate from South Korea, 
where common citizens are unable to have guns. I have lived under curfews and military law. I 
was afraid to touch a gun or ammunition. 
 
Now I have been trained to use handguns and rifles. I can now use them safely and accurately, 
and feel much safer in my home. 
 
I do not understand why you now want additional requirements on me. 
 
When my husband dies why will I have to go through these background checks or our sons, one 
who is a federal law enforcement officer and another a partner in a law firm. This will be a sad 
time with any other legal responsibilities to attend to. Why do you want to burden me with more? 
 
Yong N Burns 
Cornelius Oregon. 
 


